
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2019 
 

 We are officially into fall now. Please makes sure your child has proper clothing, jackets, and shoes. We 

will go outside as often as possible.  

 Our schedule for after school will stay the same. The kids will get off the bus around 3:05 pm, have 

snack, do homework, then centers/outside time. If your child will not be on the bus please let us know. This 

will help keep us from worrying about them not being here. If your child is doing tutoring please let us know 

so that we know what days so we do not worry about where they are on those days. If you do not want your 

child to do homework here then we will not make them but we will be here for those that do it here to help 

them if needed. I will not give them the answers but we will work together to get the correct answers.  

 We will be carving a couple of pumpkins. The will help pick out faces and I will carve them. The kids will 

not be using the knives I will do it for them. We will then make pumpkin seeds and they can take some home 

to share with family. On Halloween if you would like we can help them get into their costumes. If they wear 

their costume to school and take it off here we will help them get it back on.   

Dates to remember: October 

2nd Early Out Public School  

7th-11th Standardized Testing Holy Cross 

17th Early Out Public School 

18th No School Public School 

24th Early Out Holy Cross 

25th No School Holy Cross 

29th Trunk or Treat 5-7pm School Parking Lot 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

 


